
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
A memorial service for Ruth Godshalk is planned for 
Saturday, June 1st here at DMC.  
 
Check out the library as some quality books have 
recently been added.   Freida Myers has replaced Sally 
Landis as our librarian.   
 
Minutes from the March 24 congregational meeting are 
available on the Mailbox table.     
 
All are invited at 3pm this afternoon to attend the 
ordination service for Sandy Landes here at 
Doylestown Mennonite Church.  
 
Please note, there are several new names that have 
been added to the mailboxes.  Please ensure you take 
your mail from the correct box. 
 
Work days to install the new playground are scheduled 
for May 4 and May 11 beginning at 8 AM both 
days.  Please contact Steve Landes at 267-621-0523 if 
you are able to help even for part of the time.    
 
Our second mission Sunday for the year will be Sunday, 
May 26.  Phil and Pratiksha Tyson will be our guest 
speakers.  Phil and Pratiksha have been serving in Nepal 
for the past few years. 
 
A flower sign-up sheet has been posted on the bulletin 
board next to the mailboxes. 
 
Meals for Jenni Garrido and her family are 
appreciated. To signup, takethemameal.com, family 
name: Garrido, password: help. Any questions: contact 
Sandy Landes.  
 
 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
  

April 30  Prayer Together 9:00am 
May 4  Karen’s Place  7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

 

Greeters/Ushers: Angel Mejias & Sandra Maldonado 
Mary Ellen Schade & Louise Beyer 
 
Worship Leader: Christian Zeo 
 
Pre-Service/Offertory: Heather Zeo/Video 
 
Prayer Ushers: Mary Leatherman & Kendrick Garrido  
 
Intercessor:  Kathy Heckler 
 
Nursery Worship:  Janey & Kendrick Garrido 
 
Nursery (Sunday School): Blanche Althouse 
 
Preacher: KrisAnne Swartley 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 
 

  Pre-k –Grade 5 
 
 Women’s Book Club 

Basement classroom 
 
Room 201 
 

  Jr./Sr. High Students Room 205 
 
  Sermon Response Class 
 
 Discipleship & Mission 

 
Room 203  
 
Rooms 102-103 

 
 Unity in Christ 
 
   
 

 
Fellowship Hall 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
NA (Basement, 7:00pm) 
 
Monday: 
Achieving Better Control-Diabetes 
(5-6:30 pm, Basement) 
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm) 
Tuesday: 
Alanon (Basement, 7:00 pm) 

Notes: Luke 24:13-35 
 

 
How was this encounter ordinary? 
 
How was it extraordinary? 
 
What are the ordinary/routine parts of your life? 
 
In what ways can you be more open to the extraordinary? 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 4/21/2019 
 
Attendance:   102 
 
Offering:  $2673.00 
 
 

 

Prayer guide for Sunday, April 28, 2019 
DMC: Our theme for 2019 is Incarnational Living: Being the presence of Jesus in the world.  
 
Pray for Jenni Garrido as she struggles with being able to eat. Pray for healing and understanding.  
 
Pray for Alverda Landes, who is receiving care at Grand View Hospital. Pray for wisdom for her doctors and 
family as they care for her and for peace for Alverda. 
 
Give thanks for the new pavilion on our property. Pray for the teams of people who will meet here on the next 
two Saturdays, May 4 and 11 to build the playground. Pray for good connections and praise God for this 
opportunity to bless our community.  
 
Community: Now that the weather is warmer and the days are longer, consider taking a walk in your 
neighborhood and praying blessings for your neighbors. Ask God to open up connections to build relationships.  
 
Franconia Mennonite Conference and Eastern District will meet for a joint assembly on Saturday, May 4. The 
day will include celebration of what God is doing among our faith communities and hearing the plan for 
reconciliation of the conferences. Pray for an openness to the Spirit of God in leading and building relationships. 
 
Pinebrook/Spruce Lake: Pray for the staffing needs for the summer at both Pinebrook and Spruce Lake to be 
filled with persons who will benefit from working in an environment that points people to Christ. Give thanks 
for the people God is now preparing for these positions.  
 
Global: Matthew and Toni Krabill are preparing for ministry through Mennonite Mission Network where they 
will work alongside Janie and Neal Blough at the Paris Mennonite Center. Pray for the Krabills as they raise 
support for a life of faithful discipleship in France.  
 
 

 
Wednesday: 
AA (Basement, 11:30 am) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (Basement, 9:30 am)   
NAMI (2nd floor, 7:00pm) 
Girl Scouts (Basement 6:00pm) 
Thursday Evening Support Group (2nd 
floor, 7:00 pm)  


